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           Thursday 23rd November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/carers 

 

Head Lice 

 

Some children in Year 1 have head lice. Please check your child’s hair tonight and for 

the next 7 days to make sure there are no eggs hatching. You may wish to run 

conditioner through the hair using a fine-tooth comb. 

 

Unfortunately, this is a common problem in all schools. It helps to keep all long hair 

tied up to prevent the spread. Legally the school cannot check children’s hair or 

send a pupil home if they have head lice. 

 

It is therefore important that all parents are vigilant and act quickly if head lice are 

found. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr O Phillips 

Headteacher 
 


